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andinarestaurant.com

RE-OPENING NEWS!! X
Andina will re-open for dinner service on Wednesday, August 18th

On Wednesday, August 11 and Thursday, August 12, we will host two soft-opening nights starting at 5pm each evening. Tables are now available to reserve, and you may do so by visiting our Tock page or
calling us at (503) 228-9535.

andina our story  gift cards  chicha  contact

andina

a taste of peru in the pacific northwest




